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May 14, 2024  

Subject: Summer Vacation Announcement for Various Classes 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

In light of the ongoing and anticipated heatwave conditions, we have taken the decision to 

initiate summer vacations earlier than scheduled for certain classes. The safety and well-

being of our students remain our top priority, hence this pre-emptive measure. 

The summer break for the following classes will commence as follows: 

 Kiddy, KG, 1, and 2: Vacation will begin from May 16, 2024.  

 Classes 3, 4, and 5: Vacation will start from May 17, 2024. 

 All other classes: Vacation will start from May 18, 2024. 

 School will resume on June 18, 2024. 

 

Regular updates regarding the resumption of classes and any further adjustments to the 

academic calendar will be communicated promptly. 

We deeply appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. May your summer 

break be filled with safety, relaxation, and joy. 

Warm regards, 

Principal 

Carmel School 

Sarangabad 
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